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With the help of the U.S. Agency for International Development, the Wildlife Conservation
Society, and others, Afghanistan is in the process of creating its first national park, Band-e-
Amir, a region of lakes and waterfalls among the mountains in Bamiyan province. The effort
is not without challenges, including an extraordinarily remote location, leftover land mines,
and local residents nervous about potential restrictions on fishing and grazing. But park
advocates hope it will provide local employment, boost tourism, and protect the area’s
natural resources. NPR’s coverage is here. ABC has a spectacular slide show.



http://afghanistan.usaid.gov/en/Article.620.aspx
http://www.wcs.org/353624/wcs_new_park_for_afghanistan
http://www.wcs.org/353624/wcs_new_park_for_afghanistan
http://www.npr.org/templates/story/story.php?storyId=90171390
http://abcnews.go.com/Technology/International/popup?id=7400571&contentIndex=1&start=false&page=1

